
 

 

 

 

ANNUAL CONTRACT FOR JANITORIAL SERVICES 
Bid Number 2021-GS-05 

 
APRIL 2021 

 

BID REJECTION NOTIFICATION 
 

The Clayton County Water Authority’s Board of Directors approved 
the recommendation to reject all bid responses and to release a 
Request for Proposal (RFP) instead for the Annual Contract for 

Janitorial Services. 
 

The upcoming RFP documents will be appropriately posted on this 
website when available. 

 
Thank you. 

 


